

December 3, 2019 HBR Alert

HBR Survey: How Can We Help You?

Open Enrollment has come to a close and the State Health Plan would like to thank you for your participation and assistance. As always, we want to continue to improve your experience and we would sincerely appreciate your feedback.

Please take the time to complete a short survey and help us provide an even better experience for you regarding a variety of subjects, such as training, communications and Open Enrollment.

Your input does make a difference in reviewing our processes and procedures. Thank you in advance for taking time to complete the survey!

Give Us Your Feedback →